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File No.: 1071.10 
 November 29, 2022 
 
Cynthia Wiebe, P. Eng.  
Manager of Engineering Services 
Engineering Services Division 
Water and Waste, City of Winnipeg 
110-1199 Pacific Avenue, Winnipeg MB  R3E 3S8 
cwiebe@winnipeg.ca  
 
Dear Cynthia Wiebe: 
 
Re: North End Water Pollution Control Centre – Environment Act Licence 

No. 2684 RRR - Interim Phosphorous Reduction Plan - Quarterly Progress 
Report Acknowledgement 

 
Thank you for the October 27, 2022, quarterly progress report regarding the interim 

phosphorus reduction plan implementation at the North End Water Pollution Control Centre 
(NEWPCC). The report covers the period from July to September 2022. 

 
I acknowledge receipt of the report. The City of Winnipeg must continue to submit 

quarterly progress reports with adequate details. The reports must include accurate 
information such as start date, targeted completion date, and status for each of the 
identified activities and milestones. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Siobhan Burland 
Ross, Engineering Manager, Industrial and Wastewater, Environmental Approvals Branch 
at Siobhan.BurlandRoss@gov.mb.ca or at 204-793-6487. 

 
 Sincerely, 
 
 Original Signed by 
 
 James Capotosto 

 Director 

Environmental Approvals Branch 
1007 Century Street, Winnipeg MB  R3H 0W4 
T 204 945-8321  F 204 945-5229 
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